Coach Tuberville

Eliminating liberal federal
mandates that force
mManufacturing overseas and
weaken U.S. competition

Two years ago, the CHIPS and
Science Act authorized over
S50 billion in grants to
encourage domestic
semiconductor
manufacturing. However, the
contingencies tied to
accessing this funding are so
burdensome on industry as to
discourage entities from
applying for the funds at all.

Americans are losing out on
opportunities in the name of
DEI, and it is up to Congress
to regain control of these
unreasonable mandates.

The Solution:

Coach Tuberville’s bill corrects this issue in two ways. First, the bill
removes every unnecessary provision from the CHIPS and Science Act
that does not directly support domestic manufacturing. Second, the
bill reverses the mandates included in the current CHIPS Act grant
eligibility criteria, preventing the federal government from imposing its
burdensome agenda on private industry.

The Problem:

Under the CHIPS Act grant application
eligibility requirements, the Department of
Commerce heavily weighs a company’s
willingness to meet certain criteria related
to DEI hiring, childcare, housing vouchers,
labor agreements, and environmental
justice.

This administration is more concerned with
meeting the wish list of the progressive left
than establishing domestic chip
manufacturing that reduces America’s
reliance on global chip manufacturing.

The CHIPS Improvement Act would be a win for both the
U.S. economy and the future of the American

technology industry.



